
der's paperback offers a more exciting 
presentation of radiation biology. The 
undergraduate science student will have 
studied some biology, chemistry, and 
physics before taking a course in radia- 
tion biology, and deserves a more so- 
phisticated treatment than is presented 
in this volume. The only justification 
for a freshman-level course in radiation 
biology, for which so elementary a text 
might be suitable, would be as a vehicle 
for teaching biology, and this book 
certainly cannot serve such a purpose; 
fundamental biological facts and con- 
cepts are discussed only sufficiently to 
allow the presentation of the biological 
effects of radiations to at least appear 
meaningful. It is regrettable that Cas- 
arett did not employ her considerable 
talents for organization and exposition 
to write an introductory text on radia- 
tion biology for the intermediate or 
advanced science student. 
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